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Appearance Change of the Serial ABS Synchronous Encoder Cover 
 

Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric servo system controllers. 

The appearance of the serial ABS synchronous encoder cover will be partially changed as follows. This 

change does not affect the quality, functions, performance, and mounting dimensions of the product. We ask 

for your understanding in this matter. 

 

1. Reason for Change 

To improve the obtainability of the parts 

 

2. Target Model 

Q171ENC-W8, Q170ENC, and their derived models 

 

3. Details of the Change 

The corporate logo on the encoder cover will be removed. (Refer to Table 1.) 

No other change will be made to the encoder cover. 

 

Table 1. Removal of the corporate logo on the encoder cover 

 Before change After change 

Encoder 
cover  

 

4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the August 2017 production. 

There may be cases where both the former and new products exist in the distribution stage. 

 

No corporate logo


